

September 3, 2020

Randy Ruaro (sent via email)

Dear Randy,

I wanted to take a minute to thank you for your long service in Senator Stedman's office working for the betterment of Southeast Alaska. Your dedication and work ethic exceed expectations and yet never seem to falter or lessen due to exhaustion – and I'm sure you had to be exhausted at times!

I truly appreciate your efforts for Petersburg in particular. While I will miss working closely with you as Senator Stedman's Chief of Staff, I wish you the best in your future endeavors with Governor Dunleavy's office. Let's keep in touch.

Thanks again, and congratulations on the new position!

Sincerely,

Mark Jensen

Mayor